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• The Board was pleased to hear of the excellent  IB scores for the 2019-20 school year.   

• The Board was provided with an update from the Head of School with regards to the 
return of teaching staff from overseas. The initial group of teachers that have been 
authorized to return to China await Letters of Invitation to be issued by the authorities.  

• The Board continues its efforts to work together with the ELT in following leading best 
practices and pedagogical research to deliver the best blended online-offline hybrid 
model with the ideal mix of synchronous-asynchronous learning. 
 


